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 Jane Jeschke came to Robert Lee Tuesday 
morning, February 7, 2017, to view several building and renovation 
projects in Robert Lee for the annual San Angelo Standard Times 
Progress issue.  During the morning, Jeschke met with Robert Lee 
Mayor Leroy Casey, Beth Prather, Vision with a Purpose President 
Marshall Millican and Melinda McCutchen, owner of  The 
Observer/Enterprise.  She viewed the VP building, the office of  The 
Observer/Enterprise and the Coke County Jail and Museum.

Cambrey Coulter and Caitlin Lange are shown 
with Salvation Army Corp officers who were appreciate of  their FCCLA project “Bridge the Gap”.  
Bridge the Gap is an ongoing project and event organized by Cambrey and Caitlin that provides 
multiple services to those in need. The girls were able to get involved with the Bronte United Methodist 
Church youth group, the community, and BCISD to collect an abundance of  clothing, shoes, blankets, 
sleeping bags, tents, backpacks, and medical supplies.  Cambrey, Caitlin, and a few FCCLA members 
got involved with the entire elementary by sharing their experiences and helped students pack baggies 
of  non-perishable foods and drink items to keep in their parents’ car to give out to someone in need.  
Also, the girls sent a letter to the parents explaining the intentions of  the baggies.  Bridge the Gap met 
at San Angelo Salvation Army Headquarters Sunday, January 29, 2017.  The FCCLA provided a warm 
Frito Pie dinner along with donated cookies and drinks.  Bags were handed out so that people could 
take what they need.  Two hair stylists provided their services to give free haircuts to any one who
requested the service.  Bridge the Gap served 80 people that day.  


